
1

Kerry Anne Wain

From: Christopher Evans 
Sent: 04 August 2019 13:10
To: CDLL-LDP
Cc: Kay Evans
Subject: New Housing Developement, Llanrhos.

Mr Chris Evans 
19 Lon Pedr 
Llanrhos 
Llandudno 
Conwy 
LL30 1SS 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
Firstly, please understand that I am writing to you from the Middle East as I am working here on a government 
contract.  
Yesterday my wife messaged me extremely distraught having just been given notice of 250 new houses to built to the 
rear of our property (19 Lon Pedr) which will completely wipe out the stunning views that we actual bought the house 
for. And as we only moved into the property 2 months ago moving from the south of England, you can only imagine 
how upsetting this is. We also feel that that the impending new houses that take away those views will devalue our 
house by approx. 50,000GBP. We shall both be out of the UK for the next few months working and so will miss any 
opportunity to attend any meetings to voice or hear any arguments or updates regarding the allowance for the project. 
Given that the building work goes ahead, do you have any estimation of the Start of Works date for this particular 
sight? 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Greatest Regards 
Chris Evans 
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